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SR 699 (Gulf Boulevard) Mid-Block Crosswalk between 134th Avenue and 135th Avenue in
Pinellas County 254677-5-44

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits between 134th

Avenue and
135th Avenue

Project Start Summer 2023
City Madeira Beach
County Pinellas
Road Gulf Blvd

SR 699
Construction
Cost

$130,000

Estimated
Completion

Early 2024

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of February 2, 2024, all construction activities associated
with this project have been completed.  

The Florida Department of Transportation's Design-Build firm, Cone
& Graham, Inc., is installing a new pedestrian mid-block crosswalk
between 134th Avenue and 135th Avenue in Pinellas County.

Other safety and operational improvements include roadway
resurfacing, highway lighting, and median and sidewalk
modifications.

Construction activities are underway and expected to be complete in
early 2024. 


